CRAB FEED 2026 WILL HAVE A FEW CHANGES
THERE WILL BE NO SILENT AUCTION FOR THE 2026 CRAB FEED
GIFT CARDS ARE REQUESTED FROM MEMBERS
THE GIFT CARDS WILL BE USED IN A NEW FORMAT

Yes, there will be a crab feed on February 8, 2026

We are requesting that you bring in Gift
Cards to be used on that day. Target,
Safeway, Giants, Restaurants, etc. Bring
them to the Dinner meetings and give to Ed,
our Treasurer. Thank you in advance




